
THE G R O U P  PORTRAIT above-and on this month's 
cover-is probably the closest the Institute will ever 
come to getting a picture of its entire teaching staff. 
There are some notable gaps in the picture (most of 
the Geology Division, for instance, was off at a meeting 
in Arizona). but, for the record, this is the Caltech 
faculty as of April, 1952. 

This impressive assemblage will appear in the Cal~ech 
movie. "Choose Your Future," now being shot on the 
campus. The camera crew is shown at the left. with 
Ed Bernds, director of the picture. setting up the shot 
of the assembled faculty. 

Below. left, as Gil Mandelik. production manager of 
the picture. sets the scene, and the camera is ready to 
roll, the faculty's attention is distracted by a straga;ler. 

Below, right, the latecomer ha, joined the group. 
Turned out to be R. A. Millikan. 

"Choose Your Future," begun a year ago as a silent 
picture, is now being made with sound. Shooting should 
be finished this month, and the film will be edited over 
the summer. The project is under the general super- 
vision of Frank Capra '18. 


